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I am against the re-licensing of Pilgrim in 2008. 1 believe that
Pilgrim and the cancer rates in the region are related.
I believe the high levels of mercury in my body are related to Pilgrim.
I believe there will be more investment in Plymouth, if Pilgrim is
stopped. Presently, and for decades, Pilgrim has been a dark shadow of
legitimate concern in the region. Everyone knows in his/her heart that
Pilgrim is the wrong energy choice for our future.
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Thank you,

Rebecca S. Hall

Formerly of 121 West Long Pond Rd. in Plymouth. Now of 630 Francisco
Vigil Lane in Taos, New Mexico. One reason I left Plymouth was because
of the health and safety fears around Pilgrim.
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